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Prepare Car 
For Weather
Is your car safely 

prepared for cold wea
ther? Do you have 
enough anti-freeze? Do 
you have good tires, a 
spare, a bumper jack, 
and is your motor in 
good running condition?
To prove my point; 

what if your car broke 
down one night in -*+0 
weather, the closest 
place was four or five 
miles away, and you 
had your wife and 
small baby with you?
The results could be 

disastrous, so if you 
drive much in cold 
weather, think of your 
passengers, take the 
necessary precautions, 
and play it safe.

We're Sorr.y 
B u t -----
The last issue of 

the "Evergreen" was 
put out in such a rush 
(We missed school be
cause of the cold wea
ther during ' the week 
the paper came out.) 
that, the corrections 
were few, and the mis
takes were many. Of 
course, for .the first 
few days the journal
ism room was the scene 
of a tumult of quest
ioning and reprimand
ing. We all admit, our 
news stories may be 
old, our editorials 
preachy, and our fea
tures crumby, but we 
are jo ' t alone 11
The students who are 

so prone to criticize 
are cordially invited

to come into the journ 
room and read some of 
the exchange papers 
we receive from other 
schools. They're just 
beginners, too.

L ib ra ry  Books 
Are Ready
David Swanberg,

librarian,has announc
ed that three-fourths 
of the books are ready 
for circulation. Also 
that he would like to 
emphasize to all of the 
to take better care of 
magazines, as he plans 
to place all the back 
issues into a Reader's 
Guide some time in the 
future.

R R Cross inq 
Needs S ignal
The railroad cross

ing in Eureka has been 
needing a traffic 
warning signal to warn 
people when trains are 
coming, for many 
years.
This crossing is 

dangerous because part 
of the population of 
Eureka lives across 
the tracks and must 
cross the* every day.
The vision 'is ex

tremely poor in the 
day and it is worse at 
night.
Some accidents have 

happened on this 
crossing during past 
years.

If there were a 
flashing signal put on 
this crossing, future 
accidents would be 
prevented.

If some organizations
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would ask for these 
signals, and go to the 
city council about it, 
the council could tell 
the Great Northern 
Railway about this 
great need. The Rail
road doesn't want to 
spend money on these 
needs if the people 
don't want them.
Eureka has many 

needs, and problems, 
but if these signals 
could be installed, 
one big need would be 
taken care of.

A. Quirk

Careful  On 
S t r e e t s
Special cautions 

should be taken by 
both the pedestrians 
and the drivers of ve
hicles during these 
winter months. Automo
biles should be kept 
down to a safe and 
moderate speed on the 
roads.
Because of the depth 

of the snow and some 
of the sidewalks not 
being cleared off, the 
people have to walk in 
the road. This makes 
more for the driver to 
look out for, besides 
the other cars and 
various other items 
caused from the ice 
and snow.
So, if you drive a 

car or walk where ever 
you go, take precaut
ions and avoid causing 
any accidents.

Tourna ment 
Date Set
The tournament will 

be hold in Poison this 
year, Fob. 28 thru 
March 2. This moans 
that the LCHS students 
will have to bo get
ting their chaperones. 
It is required at our 
school for both boys 
and girls to have 
chaperones. Eureka has 
had a good name at tho 
tournaments during tho 
past years, so lot’s 
keep it that way.

Myrna Alavana
Beat Poison I ’.


